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  Letter dated 23 April 2015 from the Chair of the Peacebuilding 

Commission addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 

 

 I am writing to you in my capacity as Chair of the Peacebuilding Commission.  

 I visited Liberia, Sierra Leone, Guinea and Senegal/United Nations Office for 

West Africa from 5 to 10 April 2015 to assess the impact of the Ebola crisis on 

peacebuilding generally and the possibilities for expanded support for regional and 

national peacebuilding priorities. In Liberia, on behalf of the Liberia configuration 

of the Peacebuilding Commission, my discussions with the Government, national 

stakeholders and international partners focused on how the Commission can best 

support the post-Ebola recovery process and the preparation for the drawdown of 

the United Nations Mission in Liberia (UNMIL). 

 The attached reports* summarize the meetings I held during my visit, as well 

as my observations.  

 I kindly request that the present letter be circulated to the members of the 

Security Council and issued as a document of the Council. 

 

 

(Signed) Olof Skoog 

Chair of the Peacebuilding Commission 

 

 
 

 * The reports were made available to the members of the Security Council only.  


